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PD. POL. ADV. BY
CHARLOTTE STEPHENSON

VOTE CHARLOTTE
STEPHENSON

★★★★★★★

WARD II
NORTON CITY

COUNCIL

         Moving
  Norton
Forward

Kansas Dept. of Aging-
Partnership Loan Program-

 Medicaid Approved-
HCBS

Approved

Whispering Pines Retirement
Invites You and Your Sweetheart

      to Our February Coffee

Friday, February 23
7:00 P.M.

The Church Ladies are
Returning to Entertain Us!

Punch, Coffee and Cookies will
be served. Free Will Donation

for the Ladies
1001 W. HWY. 36

NORTON, KANSAS

WAS POSTPONED UNTIL

Let’s go
to the

Movie

Showing at the

NORTON
THEATRE

BECAUSE I SAID SO

GHOST RIDER

Show Times: Friday and Saturday: 8 p.m.
Sunday: 5 p.m.; Mon., Tues., Wed.: 7 p.m.

1 Hour, 50 Minutes � (PG-13) Premiere

Feb.
23-28

1 Hour, 40 Minutes � (PG-13)

ADMISSION:
$7.00 for Adults

$6.00 for Children 12
and Under

$6.00 for Adults; $5.00 for Children 12 and Under

Passes Accepted for Because I Said So
No Passes Accepted for Ghost Rider

Harriett
Gill

Paid for by Harriett Gill

“I want to work for you!”

WARD I
CITY COUNCIL

Houses
for Sale

Kansas Land Realtors
1-785-689-4845
Kansaslandrealtors.com

•3 Bedroom, 2 full baths,
modular home with 2 car

garage. Fenced yard and addition
with basement. Long Island -  $29,000

•4 Bedroom, 2 bath, full basement, 2 car
garage, Long Island - $29,000

•3 Bedroom, 2 bath, manufactured home
on full basement, 2 car garage.

Logan - $55,000

•3 Bedroom, 2 bath, manufactured home
along the South Solomon River,

on 5 acres, 2 car garage,
barn and storage building.
West of Hill City - $79,000

Katie Estella Blair
Aug. 14, 1932 - Feb. 21, 2007

OBITUARIESOBITUARIES

Ferne (Kindall) Demoret
Aug. 11, 1937 - Feb. 16, 2007

Katie Estella Blair, 74, died on
Feb. 21 at the Salina Regional
Medical Center in Salina.

She was born Aug. 14, 1932, the
daughter of Floyd and Katie
(Zellmer) Knapp, in Norton. Mrs.
Blair grew up in Norton and at-
tended the Norton schools.

On Feb. 3, 1951, she married
Leslie Blair in Beaver City. They
were married for 38 years. She
worked at the Andbe Home in
Norton as a Certified Nurses Aid
for many years.

She was preceded in death by
her parents; one son, George; one
sister, Lois Baker; and one brother,
Floyd Knapp.

Survivors include her children,
Charles and Gayle Blair, Hays;
Don and Martha Blair, Castle
Rock, Colo.; Bill and Sharon
Blair, Heidelberg, Germany;

Jeanette and Mike Foster, Flippin,
Ark.; Linda and Tommy Bryant,
Denver; Donna Daniel, Salina;
Dean and Lori Blair, Salina; and
Darrell and Cheryl Blair, Detroit;
two sisters, Agnes Rodenbaugh
and Velma Knapp, both of Norton;
37 grandchildren; and 23 great-
grandchildren.

Funeral services will be held at
2 p.m. on Monday at Enfield Fu-
neral Home with the Rev. Kevin
Kline officiating. Burial will be at
Norton Cemetery.

Visitation will be held from 3 to
8:30 p.m. on Sunday at Enfield
Funeral Home.

Memorials are suggested to the
Diabetes Foundation. Contribu-
tions may be sent in care of Enfield
Funeral Home, 215 W. Main,
Norton, Kan. 67654.

Ferne (Kindall) Demoret, 69, of
Simi Valley, Calif., died Feb. 16 in
Los Angeles.

She was born Aug. 11, 1937, the
daughter of Kermit and Evelyn
(Walker) Kindall in Norton.

Mrs. Demoret was the sister of
Allen Kindall and David Kindall
of Norton, and Myron Kindall of
Bennington.

She was a graduate of the
Norton Community High School
class of 1955.

Mrs. Demoret is survived by her
husband, Charles, of Simi Valley;
two sons, Wesley, of Simi Valley;

and Lonnie and Jolene, of
Hutchinson; a daughter, Cathy and
Jed Cook, of Hayward, Calif.; two
grandsons and two granddaugh-
ters.

Funeral services were held in
Simi Valley on Feb. 20. Graveside
services will be held on Saturday,
Feb. 24 at 10 a.m. in Princeton,
Kan.

In lieu of flowers, memorials are
suggested to the American Cancer
Society. Contributions may be
sent in care of Reardon Funeral
Home, 2636 Sycamore Dr., Simi
Valley, Calif. 93065.

READERSREADERS
The family of Donna Hager is

holding a card shower for her 75th
birthday, which is on March 2.
Cards will reach her at 403 E. 19th
St., Hays, Kan. 67601.

The Duplicate Bridge Club met

Wednesday evening at the Norton
Manor for their regular weekly
session with three tables present.
Winners were first: Larry Sumner
and Jack Graham; second,
Dewaine Stapp and Leone Purton.

BIRTHBIRTH

B. Shanklin

Brady James Shanklin
Jenny and Chris Shanklin, Man-

hattan, are the
parents of a son
born Jan. 22.
They have
named him
Brady James.
He was born at

Mercy Hospital, Manhattan,
weighing 7 pounds 4 ounces and
measuring 19 1/2 inches long.

Mr. and Mrs. Shanklin have an-
other son, Christopher, 17 months.

Grandparents are Ted and Diane
Hull, Norton, and Larry and Carol
Shanklin, Manhattan.

PUBLIC RECORDPUBLIC RECORD
Jail Log

Feb. 12 � Kelly G. Shearer,
Norton, driving under the influ-
ence of alcohol, 6th offense.

Feb. 15 � Clarence R.
Holloway, Shawnee Mission,
holding for Jackson County, Mo.,
released Feb. 20.

Municipal Court
These transactions were taken

from the records of filings in the
offices of the Norton Municipal
Court. The traffic and criminal
cases were given to the paper with
the date of the hearings.

Traffic
Feb. 15 � Elliot Conard,

Norton, inattentive driving. Plead
not guilty. Trial set.

Feb. 15 � Barnard Schmid,
Colby, failure to stop at stop sign,
fine $60, court cost $70.

Feb. 15 � Beatriz Avalos-
Castillo, Lexington, Neb., failure
to use child safety restraints, fine
$20, court cost $70.

Feb. 15 � Tyler Cook, Norton,
violation of restrictions and failure

to wear seatbelt. Amended to no
drivers license on person. Sen-
tenced to community service.
Must keep weeded and neat
around all four Welcome to Norton
markers from March 1 to October
31, 2007.

Feb. 15 � Barbara Goeken,
Norton, failure to provide proof of
insurance. Dismissed as proof pro-
vided at hearing.

Feb. 15 � Brian Smith, Norton,
duty upon striking � hit and run.
Fine $500, court cost $70.

Building Permits
Feb. 21 � Steve Nelson, re-

newal permit, $8,000, construct
garage at 808 N. Archer

Animal Shelter
For Adoption

Male Basset Hound, 3 months.
Male Labrador, 2 to 4 years.
Male Airedale, 1 year old.
Female Labrador, 1 year.
Male, mix breed puppie, 3

months.
Female Blue Heeler, 6 weeks.
Female Siamese, 5 months.

Norton group learns
about skin care

Thanks for Reading
The Norton Telegram

The meeting of the Beta Alpha
Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma
International was held Feb. 5 at
E11even Skin Essentials. Co-
hostesses were Julie Schrum,
Jennie Patterson, Joyce Morel and
Wendy Haresnape.

President Nan Smith conducted
the meeting with 17 members
present. Joyce Morel reported that
The Young Americans from Cali-
fornia would be hosting a three-
day workshop in the Norton
schools. She explained the pur-
pose of the tour is to �build char-
acter and promote music in our
schools�. Members voted to make
a club donation toward student
scholarships for the workshop.
Donations were also made to the
Norton and Northern Valley Post

Prom committees.
Joslyn Henson of E11even Skin

Essentials presented a program
about skin care. She emphasized
how important it is to prevent sun
damage to the skin. She said that
most of the skin�s aging is from sun
damage. It is ideal if the skin can
be protected from an early age.
However, she said it is never too
late to start taking good care of the
skin. She explained her training
and the variety of services avail-
able at her salon. Members also
enjoyed seeing the watches,
purses and other gift items for sale
at E11even.

The next meting will be at 4:30
p.m., March 5 with hostess Jean
Skrdlant.

Junior KAYs attend area
conference in Oberlin

Members of the Norton Junior
High KAY Club attended the Area
KAY Unit Conference held in
Oberlin Feb. 6.

Seventh graders attending were
Abby Bainter, Kurt Douglas, Ben
Gallegos, Sady Keiliig, Dillon
McConney and Jordan
Wahlmeier. Eighth graders attend-
ing were Cole Archer, Troy
Bainter, Morgan Baumann, Ryan
Blecha, Billy Broeckelman,
Randy Cochran, David Cressler,

Kyra Fuylton, Katie Gall, Landon
Keiswetter, Kaid McKenna,
Sophie Mills, Meaghan Peterson,
Kaylen Rossi, Shelby Schaefers,
Spencer Shirk, Dustyna Sprigg,
and Bekah Streck.

Students were selected using a
point system with points given for
service projects in which they had
participated.

Club sponsors are Lida Sharp
and Dorla Jones.

By LOUISE CRESSLER
Thomas and Marjorie (Hutfles)

Mowry, Colby will be celebrating
their 50th wedding anniversary
March 2. They were married
March 2,1957, in Atwood. Their
children Cindy Theimer, Colby;
Lisa Rohr, Colby; and Thomas
Mowry Jr., Springfield Mo., are

honoring their parents with a card
shower. Cards can be sent to them
at 920 East 8th Street, Colby, Kan.
67701. Tom is a Jennings native,
the son of the late Winford and
Stella Mowry.

Brent Jennings and Brendan,
Junction City, visited with Brett
Jennings and the Lawrence

Jennings Friday to Monday.
Lawrence and Lila Jennings re-

ceived word of the birth of a great-
granddaughter, Emily Kristine, on
Dec. 27. She weighed 8 pounds 8
ounces. Her parents are Andrew and
Samantha Houshell and grandmother,
Marlene Houshell, Denver, Colo.

Heritage Associates of the
Czech Museum held their meeting
Feb. 1. Neoma Tacha presided
over the meeting. Directors
present were: Roger Shimek, Bob
Tacha, Larry Mizer and Lila
Jennings. The minutes of the last
meeting and the Treasurer�s report
were given. The group decided to
donate a church hymnal angel for
the Seeds Of Hope auction on Feb.
3 and to donate a copy of �Patches
to Plenty�, a story of Dr.
Hardesty�s life, to the Jennings
Library. A review of activities for
2006 was given. Big projects were

the school property and contents
sale, the building of the addition
for the school memorabilia and the
handicap ramp built along the
sidewalk at the museum.

The 2007 project will be im-
provements and redecorating the
former Royal Neighbor Hall. An
open house is planned for the pub-
lic Memorial Day Weekend and
for the Jennings Alumni who will
be here for that weekend. The next
meeting will a 2 p.m. March 1. The
public is invited to attend.

A phone conversation with
Claudine Bennett�s sister, Dorothy
Smith, Tucson, Ariz., reported that
Claudine is back in the hospital
because of  an infection. She was
taking rehab. Her son Frank
Bennett, Oberlin had been to visit
a couple days. Her son, Benny
Bennett, Denver, will spend this
week with her.

JENNINGS NEWSJENNINGS NEWS

NEW ALMELONEW ALMELO
By BETTY OTTER

Visitors at the thome of Allie and
Ruth Vahling on Feb. 10, after the
memorial service for Agnes
(Vahling) Marx were, Anna
Vahling, Doris (Marx) Shane and
family of Salina; Elizabeth Wessel
and family, Oakley; Vlorence
Vahling and her daughter, Annette
(Vahling) Follis, Hoxie; and Dick,
Betty and Michael Vahling,
Dresden. On Sunday, Lyle and
Deb Jackson, Lenora, visited.

On Feb. 9, Alfred and Betty Ot-
ter attended the basketball game of
their granddaughter, Cheyenne
Moss, at Jewell. On their way
home, Saturday, they visited at the
home of Alfred and Caroll
Bruggeman, Phillipsburg.

On Feb. 11, World Marriage Day
was celebrted at St. Joseph Chruch,
New Almelo. Father Vincent Thu
Laing gave a blessing for all married

couples. The couples celebrating
anniversaries of over 50 years as of
this year were annoucned and re-
ceived roses. These were Allie and
Ruth Vahling, 63 years; Jim and
Wilma Mader, 62 years; Ernie and
Mary Lou Long, 59 years; and
Marion and Marilyn Otter, 50 years.
Also receiving roses were Tom and
Cheryl Diederich, 40 years; George
and Vicki Gassmann, 35 years; Paul
and Linda Becker, 30 years; Mark
and Cindy Basgall, 30 years, John
and Becky Linden, 25 years; Russ
and Marcia Aumiller, 10 years.
Couples in groups of nine year in-
crements, up to 9 years, 11 to 19
years, 21 to 29 years, 31 to 39 years
and 41 to 49 years were announced
and received a carnation. In all,
some 35 flowers were passed out.
The flowers were presented to the
couples by the Confraternity of
Christian Doctrine (CCD) students.

WILSONVILLEWILSONVILLE
By JOY STALDER

The Baptist/Christian Church
held their pancake supper
Wednesday evening. In spite of the
bitter cold, approximately 63
turned out to enjoy the pancake
feed. Everyone there wrote notes
to send to the two local girls,
Sheena Jumps (who has been in
Kuwait) and Liz Ollinger (who
had been in Iraq), who are in the
military.

Jay Stanley of Omaha spent the
weekend with his parents, Dale
and Theda Beth Stanley. During
the weekend they went to Kansas
to visit the Robert Ritter family.

Theda Beth Stanley phoned her
granddaughter, Adeline Stanley of

Omaha and she is doing well.
Brad and JoAnne Schwart of

Kearney were over to visit Adeline
Ballou on Sunday.

Gregg Kasson of Henderson,
Nev., arrived Thursday to spend a
few days with his parents, Joe and
Alice Kasson. On Sunday, he at-
tended church in Almena where
his brother, Kirk Kasson, serves as
pastor. Kirk�s son, Macy, came
back to Wilsonville with his uncle
Gregg to spend the night. On Mon-
day, his parents, the Kirk Kassons,
took him home.

Alice and Joe Kasson took
Gregg to Kearney on Tuesday to
catch the plane to return to his
home in Henderson.


